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CE REQUIREMENT REPORTING 
ERROR 

 
In the January 2012 Newsletter, it was erroneously reported 
that the continuing education requirement would be 20 hours. 
The error came about in the transfer of the ballot results from 
a single column document to the  two column Newsletter 
document. The correct number of continuing education hours 
is 10 hours per year over a 3-year average.   
 
The continuing education requirement, as adopted by 
balloting, has been posted in our AIMA Bylaws under Article 
2.5.3 for those interesting in viewing it first hand. 
 
Your Editor regrets this reporting error and hopes that no 
Member was stressed out because of it. 
 

 Donald Warnken, Editor 
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